SSHAP

December 27, 2024

NOTICE

Meeting Cancellation
South Sound Housing Affordability Partners
Executive Board

Please be advised that the January 3, 2025, Regular Meeting of the South Sound Housing Affordability Partners
(“SSHA®P”) Executive Board is cancelled.

Agenda and minutes of the SSHA®P Executive Board can be found at www.southsoundaffodablehousing.org/meetings/
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